
2018 March                 USA Dance Tri-Cities Chapter 6060 News                  Sharon Dunn 

 
 

 

           Love was definitely in the air at the Tri-Cities 

Chapter 6060 USA Dance on February 10, 2018. It was nice to see 

many of our dancers dressed in Valentines red and floating 

beautifully and handsomely around the dance floor. We had a 

fabulous Viennese Waltz lesson with Phyllis Harris and great 

music by Mike Recant.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Although the Viennese Waltz 

is not one of those dances easy 

to learn, Phyllis Harris’ great 

teaching skills gave us the 

confidence to try out some new 

and forgotten steps to this 

beautiful dance. We look 

forward to having Phyllis 

Harris and Mike Recant back to 

the Tri-Cities Chapter for more 

great lessons and music in the 

near future! 
 

  

Please help us share in welcoming Ashley Bowker Byrd as the new President, Carol Antonius 

as the new Treasurer, and Baramon Kolb as a new Director-At-Large to the 2018-2019 Board 

of Directors for the Tri-Cities Chapter 6060. All of these ladies bring a vast knowledge of 

dance experience to the Chapter. We are sure you will come to love their personalities, their 

energy, and the expertise they bring to the dance floor. We hope you will have the opportunity 

to meet and talk with each of them at the next USA Tri-Cities dance on Saturday, March 10, 

2018. 



  

The Board of the Directors and the 

Chapter members would like to send 

out a heartfelt thank you to Bill Gandel 

and Ruth Wilbourne Gandel as they 

step down from the Tri-Cities Chapter 6060 Board 

of Directors. They have given the most precious 

thing anyone ever owns – their time and their talent. 

The Tri-Cities Chapter has continued because of 

their dedication and hard work. They both will be 

missed as Chapter Board Members, but we are 

happy that Ruth Gandel has agreed to continue 

assisting us as the Membership Director. We will 

also continue to tap into their knowledge and 

experience as needed, to continue to promote the 

growth of the USA Tri-Cities 6060 Dance Chapter. 

We will enjoy seeing them both on the dance floor 

at the 2
nd

 Saturday of the month Chapter dances, 

and at other venues where they both continue to 

promote the love of ballroom dancing.  

 

 We would also like to 

thank Randy Goodfellow, Tim 

Dunn, and Dale & Frances 

Smith for renewing their Tri-Cities Chapter 6060 Memberships.  

 

It is so encouraging hearing other dancers that come to dance with us tell us how much they 

enjoy dancing with the dancers at the Tri-Cities Chapter. We do have a great group of Chapter 

Members!  

 

 

 

We look forward to seeing all of you at the next Tri-Cities 

Chapter 6060 Dance on March 10, 2018, at the Wesley 

United Methodist Church at 3701 Conduit Road, Colonial 

Heights, VA 23834. Glen Lovelace will be teaching a Rumba 

Lesson and Jerry Scaglione will be the DJ for the evening.  

 

 

 

***Snacks are welcomed and appreciated*** 

 

 

 

 

The Tri-Cities Chapter 6060 20
th

 Anniversary Dance is featured in an article in the 2018  

1
st
 Quarter edition of AMERICAN DANCER magazine.  Check it out at:  usadance.org 


